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Meeting Date Item Details / Purpose of Report  Associate 
Director 

Responsible 
Cabinet 
Member 

Report Author 
/ Lead Officer 
 

2 Nov 2021  Housing Related 
Support – rapid 
scrutiny exercise in 
advance of final 
delegated decision. 

Health Select Committee to consider the 
findings of the rapid scrutiny exercise 

Helen Jones 
(Director - 
Joint 
Commissioni
ng) 

Cllr Jane 
Davies 

Ceri Williams 
 

2 Nov 2021  Royal United 
Hospitals Bath (RUH) 
- Shaping a Healthier 
Future – Health and 
Care Model 
development 

Update on the health and care vison/support 
model being developed and how this will shape 
any potential business case bids to invest in the 
RUH infrastructure. 

Lucy 
Townsend 
(Corporate 
Director - 
People) 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

 
Simon 
Cook/Geoff 
Underwood 

11 Jan 2022  Update on the Shared 
Lives Programme 

HSC to be updated on the programme which 
helps people live as a part of a family, within the 
carers home, where they receive the support or 
care that they need. 

Lucy 
Townsend 
(Corporate 
Director - 
People) 

Cllr Jane 
Davies 

 
 

2 Nov 2021  Update on the ICS 
governance 
framework for 
Wiltshire 

Draft Cabinet report to be considered by HSC in 
advance of decision. This report will be detail 
the governance arrangements being developed 
in Wiltshire in response to proposed health and 
care legislative changes. 

Lucy 
Townsend 
(Corporate 
Director - 
People) 

Cllr Richard 
Clewer 

David Bowater 
Elizabeth 
Disney CCG 

2 Nov 2021  Wiltshire Carers – 
impact of the 
pandemic 

HSC in its legacy report and at its recent 
committee has expressed an interest in 
considering the impact of pandemic on Wiltshire 
Carers. Invitation to be extended to Carer 
Support Wiltshire. 

Lucy 
Townsend 
(Corporate 
Director - 
People) 

Cllr Jane 
Davies 
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